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Jomsky, Mark

From: Kareem S Badaruddin [rc@ayso13.org]

Sent: Monday, May 10, 2010 3:32 PM

To: Jomsky, Mark

Subject: Additional Sports Field in Pasadena - Hahamongna Watershed Park

Dear City Clerk
| am writing to reaffirm AYSO Region 13's support of the City of Pasadena's plans to construct new athletic fields.

Since the City committed to build new fields in the 2003 Hahamonga Watershed Park Master Plan, little has changed
from AYSO Region 13's perspective; the new Robinson Park turf field has not been made available to us (nor do we
expect access to it), and we do not expect to be given access to the new Villa Parke field. Even were we given some
access to these new fields, we could still well make use of more field space.

AYSO's mission is one of community development, as we require the contribution of the community to operate our
program. More field space will be good for our program and will be good for Pasadena.

Regards

Kareem Badaruddin
Regional Commissioner
AYSO Region 13
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